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“Together as One” 

11th September 2024 
Autumn Term Newsletter 1 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We have now welcomed back all of our pupils over the past two weeks. 
 
As ever, we have been working during the holidays to improve the premises and facilities at Trinity.  
Thank you for your patience with the additional premises works. The additional works have included 
KS2 roof improvements, Reception extended outdoor play facilities, all of KS2 classes being fitted with 
blinds and carpets and our continuous painting programme of EYFS has been completed.  
 
School Uniform: 
The pupils look incredibly smart in their school uniform.  
Please make sure pupils uniform including coats, jumpers and drink bottles are labelled please.  
If head coverings are worn they should be in an appropriate school colour (maroon/grey/black). 
Pupils should not be attending school with unnatural colour in their hair. 
 
Attendance and Punctuality: 
Can I remind parents that pupils arrival time is between 8.30am – 9.00am (30-minute opportunity) 
and collection is between 3.15am – 3.45pm (30-minute opportunity).  We will continue to monitor 
late arrival and late collection. The 30 minutes has been built in to support pupils’ attendance and 
collection.  
 
Walking Bus: 
Last term over 60 families signed up for our walking bus, however only an average of 10 families 
participated.  We are going to trial the working bus again. Staff collect your children from a designated 
point and walk them to school. This will be offered to children in Reception, Year 1, Year 2, Year 3, 
Year 4, Year 5, Year 6 (a letter will follow). 
 
Charity: Our Focus Charity:  
 

Midlands Freewheelers – Emergency Rider Voluntary Service 
Helping Patients 

 Helping Babies  
Helping the NHS  

 
   

Emergency medical and other vital supplies are delivered to hospitals: 
                          E.g. Blood/Breast milk/ Cancer treatments/Emergency medical treatments 
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The Charity rely on donations from the public to allow the service to continue. They support the NHS to 
deliver directly to patient care.  Trinity will be supporting the Charity by having a Non-Uniform Day and 

a £1.00 donation by all staff and pupils to support the Charity on Friday 20th September. 
www.midlandfrewwwheelers.co.uk 

 
Diary Dates for Autumn Term 2024: 
 

 Autumn Term 2024 
 

2nd and 3rd September 
 

Staff INSET 
Training and Development 

4th September School commences: 
Year 1, Year 2, Year 3 

5th September  
 

School commences: 
Year 4, Year 5, Year 6 

6th September 
 

School commences: 
Reception 

10th September  
 

School commences: 
Nursery and Two’s 

12th September School commences: 
New to Nursery and Two’s 

12th September Year 6 Parent Information Session 
3.45pm 

13th September 
 

School closed to Reception pupils – Assessment 
update 

16th September New to school commence 
 

17th September Visit by local MP visit – Q&A with Year 6  
 

17th September Year 1 - Visit to Holy Trinity Church* 
18th September Year 5 – Visit to Space Centre* 

19th & 20th September  Animal Man 

19th September  Swimming commences Year 5 

20th September  Swimming commences Year 6  

20th September  Charity -  West Midlands Freewheelers – Non 
Uniform day £1.00 

24th September Year 3 - Visit to Holy Trinity Church* 
24th September 
25th September 
26th September 

Reception share a story 2.00pm -class RG 
Reception share a story 2.00pm –class RH 
Reception share a story 2.00pm –class RC 

25th September  Year 4 Black Country Museum Visit*  
27th September  Year 6 Visit to London* 
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30th September  Clubs commence 

 3rd October  Trinity Tasty Thursday – Lunch for all £1.00  

11th October Trinity Community Breakfast – Come with your 
family for Breakfast 7.45am – 9.30am  

15th October  Year 5 Visit to local Mosque* 
15th October 
16th October 
17th October 
21st October  

Parents meeting – Year 1 and 2  3.00-5.30pm 
Parents meeting – Year 3 and 4  3.00-5.30pm 
Parents meeting – Year 5 and 6  3.00-5.30pm 
Parents meeting – Reception      3.00- 5.30pm 

22nd October NSPCC  Promotion 

25th October  School end for half term Non Uniform Day 
£1.00 

28th 0ctober – 1st November  HALF TERM 

11th November Year 5 Remembrance Assembly Year 5 - 9.15am 

11th November Wolverhampton City – Diversity Celebration  

14th November  Year 6  Viking Workshop – Trinity  

15th November  BBC Children in Need – Non Uniform day £1 

19th November Year 2 - Visit to Holy Trinity Church* 

 4th December  
 5th December  
 6th December   

Reception Christmas Play – 2.00pm 
Reception Christmas Play – 9.25am  
Trinity Pantomime for pupils 

11th December 
12th December 

Christmas Cheer – 1.30pm (Nursery and Twos) 
Christmas Cheer – 10.30am (Nursery and Twos) 

12th December Christmas Lunch – All pupils  (Free Christmas Meal)  

17th December  Trinity Year 6 Church Service - 9.15am 

17th December  Christmas Party Day – Pupils can wear their own 
party clothes  

19th December  Pupils break up for Christmas Break  
Christmas Jumper Day £1.00  

20th December INSET Day – School closed to pupils  

23rd December – 3rd December  School is closed to pupils for Christmas Break  

6th January 2025  INSET DAY- School closed to pupils 

7th January 2025 All pupils return 

 
*Letters to follow  
 
Thank you, 
 
D. Dalton    B. Lyons 
Executive Headteacher  Head of School 
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